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Comments: Do not allow the stibnite gold project to destroy the the South Fork River. This incredible river

supplies habitat for threatened and endangered salmon and trout, as well as some of Idaho's best expert-level

whitewater. It is also a candidate for inclusion in the National Wild and Scenic Rivers System. American Rivers

found the South Fork of the Salmon River to be one of America's Most Endangered Rivers in 2020, for the 3rd

year in a row. The potential for a large-scale, destructive mine in the headwaters of this irreplaceable watershed

is unacceptable. 


